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Virtual Talking Circle

We want to bring awareness to the damage the residential
school system did to the well being of Indigenous children.

Contact Rachelle in the CARE Program if interested at 541
444 9638. They will be first come, first

Virtual Talking Circle 

The Siletz CARE Program will  host a  

Virtual Talking Circle once a month 

on the third Thursday of the month: 

FEB. 16, 2022, 

at 5:30 PM

EVERY CHILD MATTERS T-SHIRTS AVAILABLE 

We want to bring awareness to the damage the residential 
school system did to the well-being of Indigenous children.

TRUTH, HEAL & HONOR 

Contact Rachelle in the CARE Program if interested at 541-

444-9638. They will be first-come, first-served. 

Look for more details on this movement in September 2022.


